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To whom it may concern on the Community Support and Services Committee AND my MP Brent Mickleberg, 

I do NOT agree with the extension of the emergency bill, please REJECT ANY EXTENSION.  

Please, rescind these non-scientific, restrictive and divisive powers, once and for all, and allow ALL Queenslanders to 
help each other get back to work, recover from floods and participate fully in social and recreational life, to support 
local businesses, instead of locking out anyone because of vaccine status.  

We have examples all over the world: Denmark, Sweden, UK, where restrictions have been lifted completely, and 
life is returning to some kind of normal for the whole population. Queensland should follow suit.  

Yours sincerely 

Penny Edwards MSc RSHom, PCH, DK 
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